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Annual Touch-A-Truck event set for Saturday, February 22, 2014 
 
THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (January  31, 2014) – Children of all ages are encouraged to join The 
Woodlands Township for its annual Touch-A-Truck event on Saturday, February 22, 2014, from 9 a.m.  
to noon in the Rob Fleming Aquatic Center parking lot, 6535 Creekside Forest Drive, The Woodlands, 
TX 77389. 
 
Sponsored by Munday Chevrolet, Touch-A-Truck is a unique event that brings together local companies 
and the communities where they work and live. It encourages children of all ages to touch vehicles, ask 
questions and even climb on the trucks and vehicles on display. In addition, there will be a do-it-yourself 
kids’ construction zone equipped with fun crafts and games. 
 
Bring your cameras and curiosity for a morning of fun. The event is free; no registration required. For 
more information, please call 281-210-3950 or e-mail recreation@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. 
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